
3 Part Buyer Stick Strategy

Email #1
SUBJECT:  Congrats on your purchase

[Name]

Congratulations on your purchase of the Seeds for Life System.  

You've made a responsible decision.  

Not only have you investigated the facts about the threats to our food supply, but 
you have also done something about it.  You've taken a big step toward doing what it 
takes to provide for your family in the event of a food crisis.

Now that you own the system, I encourage you to get familiar with it.  

To start, it's best to read it through a couple of times.

The first time through, just get the big picture.  Get a handle on what this system 
is all about.  And, feel good about what it can do for you regarding your family's 
food security.

The second time you read it through, take some notes.  Start thinking about how you 
are going to implement the program, and begin to formulate a plan.  Then, as soon as 
you can, complete your plan – including a timetable – and get yourself started.

Remember, with this system you have the ability to get all the seeds your family will 
ever need – for FREE.  It's possible to accumulate so many seeds that you'll have 
plenty of extra to share with others – or use to sell or barter.

Plus, you can have the assurance that your seeds will germinate where you are, 
because they're locally grown.

It's capabilities like these that make this system the superior way to prepare for a 
food crisis.

Besides that, by using this system you will acquire valuable skills that few others 
have.

I wish you all the best as you begin to implement your Seeds for Life System.  May it 
give you the assurance that your family will have all the food it ever needs.

For your survival,

Wallace Steele 



Email #2

SUBJECT:  One more tip about your seeds product

[Name]

Now that you have the Seeds for Life System, and hopefully are starting to get 
familiar with it, I wanted to pass along a quick tip that I believe will make what 
you have even more valuable.

Here's the tip. . .

Involve others as you implement the program.

There are a number of reasons why getting others involved makes a whole lot of sense. 
. .

For one, it will make accumulating a massive amount of seeds even easier.  Get your 
kids inolved and it will multiply your efforts.

Also, by getting others involved, you will be sharing valuable skills. . . skills 
that many more people really ought to have.

And, if you get some friends and neighbors involved, you are increasing the number of 
people prepared in your community – and that's a very good thing.

Finally, having others participate is fun.  Preparedness is not all gloom and doom. 
When you make it a part of your lifestyle, it's actually a lot of fun when shared 
with those close to you.

So, remember, as you develop your plan to implement the Seeds for Life System, be 
sure and consider who besides yourself you're going to have participate.

They'll probably have some good ideas about making the most of the system, too.

For your survival,

Wallace Steele

 



Email #3

SUBJECT:  Have you started yet?

[Name]

Just a quick note to check in with you, and encourage you to move forward as you get 
started with your Seeds for Life System.

This program gives you all that you need to be prepared for the food crisis that 
threatens us.  But, of course, for you to actually be ready, you need to implement 
what you have..

So, as a friendly reminder. . .

Read the material and get the big picture of how this system operates.

Read the material again and take notes as you think about how you will 
implement the system yourself.

Finalize your plan, and set some deadlines for yourself. . . this will help 
hold you accountable and make sure things get done.

Start to implement your plan. . . and be sure and involve others in the 
process.

The Seeds for Life System is the best method I know of to give the kind of food 
security necessary to be prepared for food shortages.

As you use the system, you will acquire skills, amass seeds, and most of all gain 
confidence that you are prepared for a food crisis of any duration.  

So, make sure you get yourself started, and get the peace of mind that rewards those 
who are prepared.

I wish you all the best.

For your survival,

Wallace Streete


